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The Vice President of Student Services notified all students via email of the availability of, 
and eligibility requirements of, the CARES Act/HEER funding during all semesters in which 
funds were available. This communication was also posted on the 
glenoaks.edu/coronavirus web page created specifically for COVID-19 related updates. 


